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Dec. 7 - Home and
School Mtg. 7 p.m.

Dec. 17 Report Cards
emailed

Dec. 23-Jan. 5 - Winter
Break - SCHOOLS
CLOSED

Jan. 6 - First Day of
Classes (Day 6)

Important
Dates

Thank you to all our parents who participated in our student-led
conferences online. The involvement was exceptional. We know that
parental involvement makes a huge difference for kids, both academically
and socially. For those who were unable to attend, teachers will reach out
and try to connect with you. Report cards will be emailed out to all grades
1-4 families on December 17th. 
Our next Home and School Association meeting is December 7th at 7:00
p.m. Please call the office and let us know if you would like the link for the
meeting.
In November, we were able to get our grade 3s, 4s and Foundations for
Learning class to the movie theatre to see Clifford, The Big Red Dog.
Special thanks to The Prairie Cinema Centre for being accommodating
with our distancing guidelines and protocols, as well as donating a free
class of admissions! We will continue to explore Covid-safe field trips for
all of our students, as they provide enjoyment and great learning
opportunities!
Our Purdy’s fundraiser was incredible! The money raised will go directly to
activities for our students. We will notify parents of pick up information as
soon as the chocolates arrive. We expect to have chocolates ready to
hand out the third week in December. If you are able to help us out to
sort chocolate orders, please call the office and let us know (204) 857-
3475. 
  
Sincerely,
Madame Vanstone
Principal/Directrice



Counsellor's Corner 
Mrs. Neill & Mme Rheault

A reminder to parents to
send extra masks with
their child as they get very
wet after being outside.

Winter Concert
- Mrs. Holmes

Due to current public health orders, we
unfortunately cannot haver our traditional
concert this holiday season.  Please stay tuned
to your child's online learning platform for a
special holiday performance to come!

Morning Active
Club Superstars
With Mme Armstrong-Bernier

Prairie Fusion Arts & Entertainment will be coming to
E.C.V.S. December 3rd and 10th to hold a pottery
workshop for all Gr. 1 students.  Masterpieces will be
sent home with students the week of December 20th. 

Merry Potters



The Portage la Prairie RCMP want to remind school
parents/motorists that there are two Traffic Control
device signs leaving the Arthur Meighan Parking lot
stating Right Hand turning only during the specified
times. Failure to make a right hand turn can cost you
$230 dollars and 2 demerits as well as a claim against
your insurance should you cause an motor vehicle
collision. 

Police will be monitoring this location and will lay charges for
any offences seen. 

Reminder:




